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Active Kids! 

We have all been very physical this week and making the most of the lovely weather.  

Some of our Year two children were chosen to represent the school on Monday at an Activ Kids Sports festival held 

at Lynnsport. They had the opportunity to use different sports equipment and practice aiming at a target. All the 

children had ‘the best time ever!’ and were beautifully behaved. Well done Year Two, you made us very proud. 

Year One have had just two sessions of balanceability now and the majority are riding their bike without stabilisers! 

Excellent news Year One and great resilience being displayed both at school and when practising at home. 

Reception enjoyed their first session of Forest School this week. They learnt how to be safe when using the forest 

eg carrying around long sticks and had a go at making the first letter of their name using natural objects. Good 

listening Reception. 

 

Ready, Respectful, Safe 

Since our return to school we have all been learning/reminding ourselves of our 3 school rules. 

Ready to learn, brainboxes on; Respectful to everyone and everything; Safe – kind hands, kind feet, kind voices. 

I have spoken to the children in assembly about ways they can demonstrate these in and around school with 

particular focus on lunchtimes.  

I will be looking to work with our new Student Council soon to discuss ways in which we can improve our 

lunchtime experience for everyone and look forward to hearing their suggestions. Year Two don’t forget to bring 

your voting forms back if you would like to be on the council.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

23rd September – Individual photographs 

26th September – Flu Vaccinations 

15th October – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

17th October – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

 

 Dogs 

Please could dogs (other than assistance dogs) not be brought onto the school site at the end of the 

day. We recognise that Mr Stephenson would often look after some dogs while he was on gate duty 

but I’m afraid we are no longer able to do this. Thank you for your support.  

Reading 

Your child will be bringing home their Reading Record today. Inside the front cover are some helpful 

suggestions of successful reading times at home and in the back cover you will find some ideas of 

questions you could ask your child alongside their reading.  

I always find this website and her accompanying facebook page invaluable when thinking about 

phonics and reading and might give you further guidance and ideas of comments you could write in 

your child’s Reading Record. 

https://phonicsfamilycom.wordpress.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=phonics%20family&locale=en_GB 

 

 

 

Birthdays to 13-20.09.24 

In Year 1,        Bonnie and Alice are now 6 years old 

In Year 2,        Esmae and Aubree are now 7 years 

old. 

 

Apologies for not celebrating our August Birthdays; 

George A, Violet and Everly are all now 5 

Summer, Violet and Teddy are all now 6 

 

Golden Learners 

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email 

office@southwoottoninf.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 Betty, Elsie, Joseph, 

Jacob and Olive 

 Harper and Lewis 

https://phonicsfamilycom.wordpress.com/
https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=phonics%20family&locale=en_GB


 


